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The Talbot County Board of Commissioners held a Public Hearing and Called Meeting
Thursday, December 30, 2021, at 9:00 a.m., at the Talbot County Board of Commissioners
Office, located at 74 West Monroe Street, Talbotton, Georgia.

Chair Sher'Londa Walker, Commissioner Ken Chapman, and Commissioner Larry
Sparks were in attendance. Vice Chair Franklin Holmes could not attend the meeting in
person but attended via phone. Edward Davis, County Attorney, Ronnie Hendricks,
Assistant County Manager, and Jona Gibson, County Clerk were also in attendance.

Chair Walker called the Public Hearing to order at 9:00 a.m. and informed everyone
that the purpose of the hearing was to discuss the proposed redistricting of the
Talbot County Board of Commissioners and the Talbot County Board of Education.

Assistant County Manager, Ronnie Hendricks, reviewed changes in districting from
reapportionment information received from the State based upon the 2020 census.

After a brief discussion, there was no opposition to the changes in the redistricting
proposal and the Public Hearing was closed.

Chair Walker then called the meeting to order.

A Resolution requesting the Georgia State Legislature approve the reapportionment

of the Talbot County Board of Commissioners and the Talbot County Board of Education
was presented for adoption. Commissioner Sparks made a motion to adopt the
Resolution. Chair Walker seconded. The vote passed 4-0-0 with Vice Chair Holmes
voting via phone.



The Letter of Engagement for Financial Advisory Services by Davenport & Company LLC
was tabled.

Russ Erenheim, Flint Hill Volunteer Fire Department Chief, appeared before the Board
requesting $55,000.00 to be taken from Flint Hill VFD SPLOST funds to purchase a
1997 Ford truck, including equipment, from Albany, New York. After a brief discussion of
current equipment age and condition, a motion was made by Commissioner Chapman
to allow Flint Hill Fire Department to purchase the truck and equipment. Vice Chair
Holmes seconded the purchase by phone. The vote passed 4-0-0.

There being no further business, Commissioner Chapman made a motion to adjourn.
Chair Walker seconded. The vote passed 4-0-0.
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